
Collective bargaining news from across Europe
 Europe 

The January issue of the European Trade Union Institute's Collective Bargaining 
newsletter includes over 70 articles covering more than 30 countries. This edition 
has several reports on developments in the public services, including action in 
prison services in Bulgaria, pay in the public sector in Slovenia and several stories 
on health and social care workers in Ireland, Italy, Malta and Poland.
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